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Take care and God bless,

Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)

What a great week we have ahead of  us with Week 9.  Our Yr5/6?s will celebrate their hard work and 
training on Tuesday when they perform songs at the Festival of  the Sacred in Echuca - thank you Miss 
Dennis and the Senior team for their hard work and preparation of  these learners.  On Friday we will top 
of f  the week by hosting St Patrick?s Pyramid Hill, St Joseph?s Kerang and Gen Bryant at our Learner 
Spirituality Day.  The staf f  have planned lessons that focus on spirituality and grace which I know our 
children will enjoy.  Recess and lunch will be provided for our learners on this day - and a huge thank you 
to Ms Edge for organising this, thank you also to those parents who are able to help with the BBQ. 

Sunday?s Gospel (Mt 16:21-27) reminds us that although we of ten search for comfort throughout our 
lives, we are faced with many challenges.  At times ?doing the right thing? is uncomfortable and takes 
courage because we know it comes with some hardship.  We are challenged to continue to make the right 
choice and only need to look to Jesus as a model for our behaviour.    

This week our learners will swap Specialist days.  This means that Prep-2 will have their P.E., Wellbeing, 
Italian and Art classes on Tuesday and Yr3-6 will have these classes on Wednesday.  This swap is just for 
this week because tomorrow (Tuesday) our Yr5/6?s will be away in Echuca.

Last week was a big week with staf f  completing their First Aid training and attending professional 
development on Teacher Wellbeing and the ways to manage the challenging role they face day to day.  Our 
Zone Athletics team, supported by Miss Adams and Mrs Fry, were hugely successful in Kerang, with many 
progressing through to the next stage of  competition.  The highlight of  my week of  course was our 
wonderful Father?s Day celebration last Friday.  It was fantastic to see so many parents enjoying an egg 
and bacon roll and a tea/cof fee, followed by our liturgy and then our activities.  Thank you to the Dad?s 
and father f igures who were able to take some time of f  to come and share the morning with us!  Thank 
you also to Kara and Anna (and their helpers) for running our Father?s Day stall, and well done to the staf f  
for the activities they planned and led.  

Next week we will f inish up the term with a couple of  events.  On Monday (11/9) our Mallee Division 
Athletics Team travels to Swan Hill to compete.  On Wednesday (13/9) we will host Optional Learning 
Conversations for parents.   Our Yr6?s have another Cohuna Secondary College transition day on 
Thursday (14/9) and our P-2?s have their excursion (and sleep over for Yr2?s on Thurs (14/9) and Fri 
(15/9).  We will celebrate the end of  term with our Footy day (GO SAINTS!) on Friday 15th September! 
Have a great week!
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 A PRAYER

 

St Mary?s Cohuna - Term 3- 2023   
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- Tues 5th - Festival of the Sacred @ Echuca- Year 5/6
- Thurs 7th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome 
- Fri 8th Sep - Learner Spirituality Day @ Cohuna (Gen Bryant)
- Fri 8th Sep - Send home Welcome to ?St Mary?s 2024 Preps? packs
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- Mon 11th - Mallee Division Athletics
- Tues 12th Sep - Georgia Donat (Speech) in
- Thurs 14th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome
- Friday 15th Sep - Last day Term 3 - 2:10pm finish
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JUNIOR 
SCHOOL
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SENI OR 
SCHOOL

On Fr iday t he 1st  we 

brought  our  Dads int o 

school for  Fat her ?s Day. 

Dad and I m ade a gam e 

box. We did a Richm ond 

Tigers t hem e. It  was t he 

best !

Sum m er   

To conclude our learning about Pentecost in Religion, the year 5/6 classes gathered 

together for a feast to celebrate each person's individual gifts and the Holy Spirit within 

all of us. Learners shared qualities about themselves, presented as an acrostic poem 

and discussed a life motto that they connect with and wish to follow and live out in 

their own lives. Chloe Keating was presented with a signed card and small gift to 

celebrate recently receiving the sacraments of Reconciliation, Confirmation and 

Eucharist. A very enjoyable morning was had by all and it was a wonderful way to 

celebrate our growth, learning and understanding of the Holy Spirit.

This week we started mixed 

fractions and improper fractions. 

For Inquiry we learnt about 

cyberbullying. On Tuesday we had 

specialists, we did Italian, Sport, 

Art and Wellbeing. On Wednesday 

we started learning how to write a 

book review with a group of two 

people. On Thursday we wrote 

more book reviews, but this time 

by ourselves. Lastly on Friday we 

had Father?s Day activities, and I 

made a stubby holder.

Isabella
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On Monday we learned about  m ixed f ract ions and im proper  

f ract ions. We pract iced ASPA dance as well.

On Tuesday we had specialist s.

On Wednesday we learned about  book  reviews. We also st ar t ed t o 

w r it e one for  ourselves. For  inquiry t h is week we are learning 

about  cyber  safet y and cyberbullying. A very im por t ant  t opic.

On Thursday we also w rot e m ore book  reviews, but  t h is t im e we 

picked t he book . 

On Fr iday we had our  Fat her 's Day act ivit y. I m ade a  st ubby holder  

but  t here were heaps of  ot her  fun act ivit ies t o do w it h you dad or  

special person.

I t h ink  week eight  has been a fun and excit ing week.

Mar ley-Jai

Year 3/ 4 - How have you respected the 
environment this week?

Sylvi: When we were done playing games, 
there were still some balls out so I picked 

them up.

Rafferty:

I kept my learning space tidy.

Abraham: I cleaned up the classroom.
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Gold Coin 

Donation Footy 
Colour Day 

Go Blues

COMMUNITY NEWS
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CANTEEN IS BACK 
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SIMONS SPECIALS
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The St Vincent de Paul Society is an international organisation 
operating in 153 countries and has over 800,000 members 
worldwide. The Society has a presence on every continent in the 
world with the exception of Antarctica perhaps. Mrs Mathers in 
her role as chaplain at our school is also a St Vinnies Kerang 
member. She is able to assist families with food vouchers or 
other resources that families require. You can make 
appointments to see her if a need arises. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

"Helping one person m ay not  change t he whole wor ld, But  it  
could change t he wor ld for  one person."

God Bless Mrs Mathers

Prep/1

Year1/2

Year3/4 LK

Year  3/4 B

Year  5/6 WM

Year  5/6 D.

LOGIN DETAILS

SCHOOL:  St Marys School

SCROLL to Cohuna

Note:  No cash please pay through Loop

School Term Dates 2023: 

Term 1: 27th Jan - 6th Apr 

Term 2: 24th Apr - 23rd Jun

Term 3: 10th Jul - 15th Sep

Term 4: 2nd Oct - 20th Dec 
.

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 

People, and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 
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